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From the Regius Frofessor To Sir John Macailigter.
of lMedicine,
Oxzford. 15, Jan. 1914.

Dear MacAligter,

Col. Gorgas returns from South Africa early in March. Do you
think the Society should ask him to give an illustrated lecture one
evening and then give him a recsption? He has done a great work for

the profession.
Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.
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